
  

 

An informal electronic newsletter published for the GPS user community by PM GPS. 
Information presented is based on published and submitted news items of interest to 
the general user.  Widest dissemination and reproduction is encouraged.  Newsworthy 
items are solicited for inclusion. Editor Don Mulligan at PM GPS, Ft Monmouth NJ 
DSN 992-6137 or (732) 532-6137 or email: Donald.Mulligan1@us.army.mil 

Visit Us Online at https://gps.army.mil 

October 2008 Issue Suspended  

Due to reasons beyond my control, the October 2008 issue of our 
newsletter was suspended and the content carried forward to 
the January 2009 issue!   
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Product Manager (PM GPS)                                     
Ft Monmouth, NJ, Warner Robins, GA and Aberdeen 
Proving Grounds, MD 

LTC Jay Spencer                                                       
(732) 532-3169, DSN 992-3169 
Ronald.j.Spencer@us.army.mil  

Deputy PM GPS  (DPM GPS) 

Mr. Chris Manning                                                                
christopher.manning@us.army.mil                          
(410) 278-9386, DSN 298-9386 

Army Fielding Manager 

Mr. Eric Adair                                                                
(410) 278–9372, DSN 298-9372                                 
eric.adair@us.army.mil 

Logistics Manager 

For Army Logistics Issues                                                                
Mr. Rodney Griffin                                                    
(410) 278-9388, DSN 298-938                                    
rodney.griffin@us.army.mil 

For Other Service Logistics issues on DAGR, PLGR                                   
Willie Jackson (478) 926-3518, DSN 468-3518         
willie.jackson@robins.af.mil 

GPS Chief Engineer                                      

Mr. Frank Rowe                                                        
(478) 926-9511  DSN: 468-9511 
frank.rowe@robins.af.mil                                      

Army Weapon System Integrations—DAGR 

Mr. Willie Jackson                                                    
(478) 926-3518, DSN 468-3518                                  
willie.jackson@robins.af.mil 

 

How to Contact PM GPS  - https://gps.army.mil 

Please Note  

We have some personnel changes pending.  If you 
have trouble reaching anyone listed, please use 
the “contact PM GPS” link at our homepage and 
we will route your query to the right person. 

Or use the User Information Request Form 

Go to https://gps.army.mil 
 Open the request form at the “question?” icon 
on the front page or the User Request form at 
under the Help tab. 

Or use the GPS Help Line 

by contacting Mr Willie Jackson at Warner Robins GA 

Who to Call for Army Issues?  

Call the Army Logistics Manager for:   

• Army GPS User Equipment Policy 

• User Equipment Authorizations & Procurement 

• Maintenance Status or GPS Loans  

Call the Army Fielding Manager for Army DAGR 
fielding and NET issues. 

Other Service/Civilian Agencies? 

Contact our representatives at Warner Robins AFB, 
Georgia: Frank Rowe or Willie Jackson as listed in  
column at left.    

Why Use Military instead of Commercial GPS? 

Soldier Safety! Mission Accuracy! Signal Protection!  

View the video on the GPS homepage! https://gps.army.mil   

Army Weapon System Integrations—GB-GRAM 

Mr. Mike Vincelli                                                       
(410) 278-9391 DSN 298-9391                                                         
michael.vincelli@us.army.mil 


